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Attention: new notice regarding the 2006 VLOA Reunion on the Reunion page - 
we're goin to Dollywood! 
 
Robert Slick, William Hensinger, Phillip Kirk, Pat Obrien and Collis Smith have 
been added to the list of paid-up members on the Membership page. If you have 
not paid your annual dues for 2005 yet, send a check payable to the VLOA for 
Twenty Dollars to Chuck Wren at 20 Roxbern Drive, Eatontown, NJ 07724.  
 
Al and Nell Moist are looking for material for the 3rd Quarter Newsletter. If you 
have something of interest, you can submit it here (see "NewStuff" below) and 
we will make sure Al and Nell get it.  
 
Update: Jack Northridge has cancer of the larynx and is scheduled to enter the 
hospital for surgery on Tuesday, the 13th of September. See the updated prayer 
request on the Chaplin's page. 


